
 

 
 

To: Fabian Piedimonte, MD 

Subject: LAPS Pioneer Award 

Arpil 22, 2024 

 

Dear Dr. Piedimonte, 

It is with great pleasure and admiration that we extend our sincerest congratulations to you on being 

awarded the prestigious Pioneer Award of the Latin American Pain Society. This honor is a testament 

to your remarkable contributions and visionary leadership in the field of pain management in Latin 

America. 

Your pioneering work has not only advanced the boundaries of knowledge and innovation but has also 

inspired and influenced countless individuals within our community and beyond.  

Your achievements serve as an inspiration to all who aspire to make meaningful contributions and 

effect positive change in patient care. You stand as a shining example of the transformative power of 

vision, perseverance, and innovation. 

We are confident that your continued endeavors will continue to shape the future of pain medicine 

and leaving a lasting legacy that will benefit generations to come. 

Once again, congratulations on this well-deserved recognition. May you continue to inspire and lead 

with the same passion and determination that have brought you to your remarkable achievement. 

With our deepest appreciation, we cordially invite you to join us celebrate this recognition at the Gala 

Dinner on Friday, September 6, 2024, to enrich the event.  

Warmest regards, 

 

 

Sudhir Diwan, MD, FIPP   Ricardo Plancarte Sanchez, MD, PhD, FIPP  
Chairman    Chairman  
    
 
 
Fabricio Dias Assis, MD, FIPP   Victor Silva, MD, FIPP  Carlos Guerrero, MD, FIPP 
President    Presidente Elect   Vice President 
 
 
 
Rodrigo Diez Tafur, MD, MSc. EBPMR, FIPP, CIPS  Camila Lobo Ferreira, MD, CIPS 

Treasurer     Secretary 


